
Professor Stanley Pons 
University of Utah 
Department of Chemistry 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84112 

Dear Professor Pons: 

March 13, 1989 

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal, "The Behavior of 
Electrochemically Compressed Hydrogen and Deuterium," has been recommended 
for funding. A procurement request authorizing award negotiations has been 
issued and sent to the Department of Energy's Chicago Operations Office, 
which will conduct the negotiations. 

Even though you should be aware that the Department of Energy assumes no 
obligation until the award has been made, let me take this opportunity to 
extend to you my congratulations and best wishes for a successful project. 

Sincerely, 

Ryszard Gajewski, Director 
Division of Advanced Energy Projects 
Office of Basic Energy Sciences, ER-16 
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